
 
 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact: Mike Cavanaugh 
          541-574-5453 
 
 

NEWPORT PARKS AND RECREATION 
AQUATIC CENTER CLOSURE  

 
The Newport Parks and Recreation Department announces that the closure of 

Aquatic Center starting October 19, 2021 for maintenance repairs. The Newport Aquatic 

Center will reopen services on November 3, 2021. During this closure, the lap pool and 

activity pool will be drained.  

For more information, please contact Mike Cavanaugh at 541-574-5453 or 

m.cavanaugh@newportoregon.gov.  
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